
 

 

 

 

FRIDAY, MARCH 10TH, 2023 

                                      

COURTESY MEETING BETWEEN THE BCCI, THE BRAZORIA 

COUNTY HISPANIC CHAMBER OF COMMERCE AND THE ANGLETON 

CITY COUNCIL 

 

- For Immediate Release- 

On Thursday, March 9th, 2023 the Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry had the pleasure of 

hosting a courtesy meeting with the President of the Brazoria County Hispanic Chamber of 

Commerce, Mrs. Gina Aguirre-Adams, H.W. Jason Perez, Mayor of Angleton City, Mr. Chris 

Whittaker, City Manager of Angleton and other members of a delegation visiting from the City of 

Angleton, Texas. The meeting was facilitated in part by the Belize City Council in an effort to 

further the sister-city relations between both municipalities. We thank Mayor Bernard Wagner, 

City Administrator, Stephanie Lindo-Garbutt and the team of City Councilors and staff who 

participated in the meeting. 

During these proceedings, BCCI President Marcello Blake was able to give a brief overview of 

the objectives and most recent initiatives of the Chamber, while President Aguirre likewise shared 

valuable insights on behalf of the Brazoria County Hispanic Chamber of Commerce.  

We take this opportunity to express our gratitude to all parties who helped to facilitate this gathering and 

look forward to future interactions with the members of the Angleton City delegation in hopes of fostering 

a working relationship that will aid in the socio-economic development of both cities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- End - 

 

 

Media Contact:  

Kory Leslie 

Marketing & Public Relations Manager  

Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry  

Email: mpo@belize.org 

Telephone Number: (501) - 223 – 5330  

Fax Number: (501) - 223 - 5333 
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